From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Hi I am a mother of a child who attends Netley Primary School, | am emailing you to oppose to the running of the
HS2 lorries through Stanhope and Robert street. | do not agree because of the pollution it will cause and
inconvenience of the children getting to school. | also do not want my child exposed to the those people in vans and
lorries as they are strangers and the children are vulnerable and if anything bad was to happen who will be held
responsible?? it is unreasonable and HS2 should use another road.

Sent from my iPhone



